
To: 

Internal Memo 
Ministry Of Health 

MAAG Secretary 

From: Antony Fake, Team Leader Prescription Medicines 

Subject: Referral of Sativex Oral Spray (TTS0-8053) to the MAAC 

Date: 27 October 2009 

For Your: ACTION:-./ DECISION: INFO~~~~ 
-Dea_----<2>~~\~v ~\\ ~ 
The assessment of an application for provisional cq_~q~ ~ve~8_~\{SRr)~ 
Medsafe has been completed. A definitive{ (cim~e il fon t~n~~(ri ~!1¥9/ ~~Ith 
to approve this product could not be m d~ a(l'd,ihenlf re thi~"ll icati · \ nas been 
referred to the MMC for consid~t~· n. . \_) 'V (;\ \I:> \> 
The application for the ne~\:ll~~ ativex wij~~\)3 Pharma on 7 
January 2008. Sative)/'1· t:€te,.'in at i_l.!s.-~e-:t'!r.st:iu,eslcine con\aining the active 
components tetra~y~ 11 no! (:9/i'~ 61.V 

The pharmotc@tlcr\':1.~ 1stry ~~fl_e(lt~'tl:i1 pplication have been assessed and 

f~und '(~e a~'<§Bt~bi~".' ~\'-..."'\ \ \) 
i ~"0tu'1l'tion of~hjs app i ton occurred in two stages. The initial clinical 

atrO was ~aken)by he MMC in keeping with MMC procedures of the 
. The~ J~ ed a recommendation and requested further information. 

is f!ef?n r ation was received by Medsafe on 1 December 2008. Due to a 

~ 
1 procedures this data did not go directly back to the MMC for 

s~c e ion. Rather, the primary and secondary evaluators assessed the further 
fr\\ d,ata and made their recommendations directly to Medsafe. Their reports have been 
'\:::V reviewed. Medsafe's final clinical recommendation on this product is: 

• That a recoinmenda,tion to approve the indications "relief of cancer pain" and 
"relief of neuropathic pain" can not be made. 

• That a recommendation to approve the indication "relief of spasticity in MS" may 
be considered under section 23, subject to MMC endorsement. 

It is clear from the evaluation reports that there is an absence of conclusive data on 
the efficacy of this product However, as approval under section 23 has been 
requested increased importance on the relative risk:benefit profile of the product, 
particularly in the patient population concerned is an important consideration and 
MMC members are asked to note this in their considerations. 

Yours sincerely 

f.ilY}M 
Team Leader 

Prescription Medicine Evaluation 


